HAWAII HEALTH SYSTEMS

C O R P O R A T 1 O N

Tonching Lvs Bt MISC. COMM. NO.5

January 27, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 3

Honoluiu, Hi 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, | am transmitting herewith two (2) copies
of the report relating to a feasibility study to expand the Program of All-Inclusive Care
for the Elderly (PACE) to rural communities in Hawaii.

If you have any questions, please call me at (808) 733-4151 or Stephen Chong,
HHSC Regional Compliance & Corporate QA Officer, at (808) 733-7913.

Sincerely,
! r

THOMAS M. DRISKILL, JR.
President/CEQ
Hawaii Health Systems Corporation
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